Honouring our Indigenous Children

On Monday, June 28th the Ottawa Aboriginal Coalition (OAC) will hold a
sunrise ceremony (starting at 5:00 am) outside Ottawa City Hall at the
Marion Dewar Plaza (on Laurier near Elgin St.). During the ceremony a
sacred fire will be started and will be lit until 1:00 p.m.

We invite all community members to come and offer tobacco and
prayers for the Indigenous children who are being found across this
country in unmarked graves. Elder Peter Decontie has agreed to light
the sacred fire. First Nation, Inuit and Métis Elders will also be part of the
ceremony and be available to speak with you.

Please join us. We welcome all Ottawa community members, with a
special invite to the Indigenous community members. >
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